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Issue 9 
 

10th March 

 2020 

Coronavirus 

Coronavirus 

We will keep you up to date whenever we receive new information; 

however for now the advice remains to carry on as normal. 

Please inform us should you or one of your family present with any 

symptoms or be tested positive for Coronavirus. You should also notify 

us if you have travelled to one of the high risk countries. 

 

Important - Please remind your children how important it is to wash 

their hands regularly with soap and water or to use the gel provided to 

help stop the spread of germs. 

 

Everbridge system 

If we need to close at short notice, we will send a message using this 

system so it is important that you register with it using your current 

contact details. 

The link is: 

Member.everbridge.net/index/892807736725489 

 

Reminder - Easter School Indigo class 

We will be running Easter school for the Year 6 children, this will run 

from Tuesday 14th April until Friday 17th April, 9am until 12 noon. Please 

let us know as soon as possible if your child will be attending.  

 

Book Fair and World Book day  

Well done for all the fantastic costumes. The children enjoyed sharing 

who they were with the other children.  

We had sales of a fantastic £630 from the book fair and were able to 

choose £190 worth of books to share across the classes. 

Thank you for your support with these popular events. 

 

Choir - Royal Albert Hall 

The choir were amazing at the Royal Albert Hall on Sunday and really 

worked hard to remember their song words. Thank you to Mrs Earl and 

the children for all their hard work in preparation for this event and 

also to Miss Green who attended with me. 

 

Sports relief – Friday 13th March 

Just to remind you that the children can bring in £1 on Friday and come 

to school dressed in their sports kits.  They will take part in sports 

activities during the day. 

 

Dinner Money  

As we approach the end of the financial year can you please make sure 

that all dinner money accounts are brought up to date as soon as 

possible. 

Can I also remind you that dinner money payments should be made in 

advance in line with Herts Catering instructions. 

Thank you. 

 

 



 

  
 

 
 

 

Science Dome 

The children really enjoyed their sessions in the science dome and were amazed by the things 

they were learning.  

 

School Games 

Children in Year 5 are enjoying their cycling sessions this half term. 

Year 3 and 4 are improving their cricket skills with a coach from Chance to Shine. 

The netball team have been busy representing the school at their recent matches. 

 

Dates for the term 
 

17th March Class photos 

20th March – 1 day only PTA Mother’s Day pop up shop 

25th March Spring in your step day 

26th March Yr 5 and 6 KNEX Day 

31st March Yr 3 Queen’s Park Faith Tour 

Saturday 28th March Easter Egg Hunt (speak to PTA if you can help) 

2nd April Easter Service 10.30 

3rd April Finish 2pm 

14th- 17th April Yr 6 Easter School 9-12 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 
 
 

 


